4-H donates to Habitat for Humanity house
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April 28, 2011 - On Saturday April 23,Texas Star 4-H of Fannin County donated a home
welcoming basket for the new Habitat For Humanity House in Leonard, built for the Vega family.

The basket contained items collected by Fannin County 4-H youth to help the Vega family settle
into their new home.

For more information about Fannin County 4-H contact Texas AgriLife Extension agent Roger
Skipper at 903-583-7453.




